
 

 

 
 
           24th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
 
I am delighted to inform you of the Christmas Fayre that is being held at Cleeve Meadow on the 10th December. 
Parents and carers are invited to attend between 10:30 and 12. There will be Christmas gift stalls and activities which 
the students are organising. Refreshments including cookies and mince pies, made by the students, will be available 
to purchase at a small cost – this money will be put towards the school for future resources. Students may bring in a 
small amount of money if they wish to buy anything from the stalls. 
 
There will also be a surprise from a small group of Cleeve Meadow students for their peers and parents/carers who 
attend! 
 
Due to the ongoing situation with Covid, we are limiting the number of people attending to 2 per household.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all and enjoying the festivities. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lauren Bakewell 
Senior TA and Careers Advisor 
 

 
Please fill out this reply slip so we can make the correct amount of refreshments: 
 
 
I will/will not be attending the Christmas Faye on Friday 10th December. 
 
Number of people attending: ......... 
 
Parent/Carer name: ................................................................ 
 
Student Name: ................................................................ 


